
www.northamptonhousing.org

Beginning Tuesday, May 3rd, Grow Food Northampton will be
tabling outside every Tuesday from 4pm-5:30pm. Come get
beautiful, local, fresh fruits and veggies for FREE! 

Find them outside of building 3, under the big tree. 

To sign up ahead of time call Alexander at 413-586-6564 or stop
by in person to sign up. 

Heather Maxwell
Property Manager
413-584-4030 Ext. 6

However, due to the
pandemic, we prefer

all business to be done
electronically or via
phone. But will meet

by appointment.

FREE DOORSTEP FOOD DELIVERY
FROM GROW FOOD NORTHAMPTON

OFFICES ARE OPEN!

pmmgr1@northamptonhousing.org

Kenzie Kimble-Badgett
Resident Services

Coordinator
413-341-5646

rsc2@northamptonhousing.org

May Food Delivery Dates: 
Every Tuesday, 10am-11:30am
To sign up, call Alexander at 413-586-6564. 

MOBILE MARKETS ARE BACK!

KICKING OFF THE GARDENING SEASON 

AFTER HOURS
EMERGENCY WORK ORDERS

Call 413-584-4030 
Option 5 before 4pm
Option 0 after 4 pm

FOR POLICE, FIRE, OR MEDICAL 
 EMERGENCIES CALL 911

Mon-Fri 9-4pm 

CONTACTING THE OFFICE

Our Offices Will be Closed on Monday May 30th,
due to Memorial Day. 

Your RSC will be unavailable May 4-6 due to
NERSC conference

HAMPSHIRE HEIGHTS 
Resident Newsletter

May 2022

Keep an eye out for a flyer invitation to kick off the gardening
season at Hampshire Heights. 
Grow Food Northampton will have seedlings and plantings to
distribute, Healthy Hampshire will offer a gardening
workshop, and Northampton Housing Authority will provide
food and beverages. 



Northampton Parents Center









If you have any questions
about the following, please

call us:

No Smoking within 25ft. of
any building.

Dogs should be on a leash
at all times and promptly
picked up after.

No planting near units
unless it has been
approved by management. 

All items surrounding the
porch must be moved onto
the porch, anything that is
off will be removed

Safe Passage 
Offers resources, peer support,

counseling, and emergency
confidential shelter to survivors of

domestic violence. 

A place of support and community
for caregivers and children.

297 Main Street
Lower Level

413-582-2636
Monthly Newsletter:












76 Carlon Drive Northampton, MA 
Office Number: 413-586-1125

Hotline: 413-586-5066
Toll Free: 888-345-5282

Text: START to 88788




Free Car Seats if You Have
MassHealth

RESIDENT RESOURCES MANAGEMENT
REMINDERS

"Everyday may not be

good, but there's


something good in

everyday"

We have Covid-19 test kits,
masks, and hand sanitizer. 
If you are in need, please
contact our offices while

supply lasts.  FOR FURTHER ASSISTANCE
WITH ANY RESOURCES,

PLEASE DONT HESITATE TO
REACH OUT TO YOUR RSC

KENZIE.

Phone Number:
413-341-5646

Email
Rsc2@northamptonhousing.org

Each child between 5-65 pounds can
receive an infant seat once per lifetime. 

When your child is of the ages of 4-8
years old, they are eligible for a booster

seat. 
Pregnant mothers can request a car seat 

45 days prior to their due date.
How do I get my car/booster seat?

Call BMC HealthNet member services
department at 

888-566-0010 to request your free seat. 

MANNA Community Kitchen
 (413) 584-1757

Free meals!
  • Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursday

from 11:30am-1:30pm at St. John’s
Episcopal Church

• Thursdays, and Saturdays from
11:30am-1:30pm at Edwards Church

• For more information visit
http://www.mannanorthampton.com

ADHD Meeting at 
Northampton Pediatrics  

May 2, 2022
5pm-6pm

193 Locust Street 
Northampton, MA 01060






Hampshire Heights
May 2022

Produce 
delivery 



 Mobile Market

4-5:30pm

Canned goods
and produce 

delivery. 
 Mobile Market

4-5:30pm

Produce 
delivery 



 Mobile Market

4-5:30pm

Produce 
delivery 



 Mobile Market

4-5:30pm


